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Board Corner 
Dear Faculty Club Members,

Spring is almost here! Our present very frigid 
and windy weather is hopefully behind us!

Now for what is on tap for future Faculty 
Club events. The next Friendly Friday is on 
March 1st, then on March 4th we will host 
a student Chamber Music concert again—
the last one drew more than 50 attendees! 
No reservations are required, but please 
remember that space is limited in the elegant 
but small Faculty House living room. We hope 
to see you there, and don’t be surprised if 
you hear some bowling going on in the alley 
downstairs. That’s okay, since it shows that 
our we have a lot going on in this hallowed 
building.

Speaking of bowling, did you see the article 
in the Williams’ Record about the Faculty/
Alumni House bowling alley? Yes, there is a 
very old bowling alley in the basement of this 
(1938) building. Isn’t it cool that the alleys 
pretty much look as they did 85 years ago? I 
think so! 

While gathering research for the article’s 
author, I discovered some history that I 
hope you will find interesting. In December 
1940, Lane Faison, then the Faculty Club 
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Chamber Music Concert Series
Monday, March 4th at 5:00 pm

Featuring Student Ensembles from the 
Williams Chamber Music Department. 

Light refreshments will be served; cash bar. 
This event is free and open to the public.

Don’t miss next month’s performances on  
Monday, April 8th

Secretary, wrote about “Ladies” being allowed 
to participate in activities at the Faculty House. 
Here’s one gem:

“Ladies may use the room at all times except 
3:30 pm to 6:30 pm on weekdays, when it is 
reserved for men.”

Fascinating stuff. I’m glad that Williams is 
now a more diverse and inclusive community 
where we can all enjoy the richness of this 
beautiful place.

I hope to see you soon.

Alison

Alison Roe O’Grady 
President, Faculty Club Board of Governors 
aogrady@willliams.edu
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Lunch Buffet Menu
The Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch Monday through Friday for the 2023-2024 
academic year.  $13.00 for members and $15.00 for non-members.

Club Hours:	 8:30 am-4:30 pm, Mon.-Fri.
Lunch Hours:	 11:30 am-1:30 pm, Mon.-Fri.
Reservations:	 (413) 597-3089
Contact:	 Jeanette Kopczynski, Assoc. Dir. for Dining
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Mustard Crumb 
Chicken Rigatoni Bolognese Stuffed Cabbage 

(Galumpkis) Chicken Wing Bar Maple and Mustard 
Glazed Salmon

Meatloaf (Beef and 
vegetarian)

Steak and Chicken 
Fajitas Mac and Cheese Bar

Chicken and 
Mushroom Roulades 
in a Mustard Cream 

Sauce

Panko Parmesan 
Crusted Cod

Sweet & Sour 
Chicken

Beef Stroganoff with 
Egg Noodles

Pizza Bar; 
Mediterranean, 
Texas BBQ Burger, 
and Sweet and Salty

Corned Beef and 
Cabbage

Chef’s Choice to 
include fish entree
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Website:  http://faculty-club.williams.edu
Facebook:  Williams College Faculty Club

28 29

Faculty Club Mystery Book Club
WHEN: Friday, March 29th, 1:30 pm

WHERE: Milne Public Library

WHAT: Kay Oehler has chosen the light and 
enjoyable “Curiosity killed the Cat Sitter” by 
Blaize Clement. It’s the first in a series that 
will help us blow through March!

Questions? Call Jean at (413) 458-5606 or 
email jvankin@williams.edu.

The Faculty House will be closed for Spring Break from March 18th through March 29th.

SAVE THE DATE!
On Friday, April 5th, the Faculty Club will welcome 
Ethan Zuckerman ‘93, professor at the University 

of Massachusetts at Amherst, to discuss social 
media and the upcoming elections. More details to 

come in the April newsletter. 

March Friendly Friday 
March 1st, 4:30 pm-6:30 pm

Appetizers
	● Halal Sweet and Sour Meatballs
	● Stuffed Mushrooms 
	● Cheese Fondue w/ French Bread, Apples, 

Steamed Broccoli
	● Freshly Prepared Potato Chips w/ French 

Onion Dip
	● Cookies and Cream Brownies
	● Coffee, tea, and decaf; cash bar
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